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ATTORNEY AT LAW
2911 First National Bank Building- Dallas, Texas 75202 Telephone 7477612

January 9, 1970

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route 8
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Harold:

Thank you for your letter of January 4. I am doing fine, and
it is true that I am no longer at Hunt Oil Company, having resigned November 15.
I plan to accept a position in Los Angeles as matters now stand. I would be
most interested in the investigation material if you would send it to me. The
address you have in Richardson is the correct one.

I was quite disappointed in Jesse Curry's book, as I am sure your
are. Best wishes for a good year in 1970. Please keep in touch.

Sincerely,

Paul M. Rothermel, Jr.
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